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September 4, 2024 
 
Julie Mikulas 
Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. 
1800 N. Taft Hill Road 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Re: Final Extension Approval, Due Date for Submitting Corrective Actions for Problems Cited in 

November 2023, Parsons Mine, Permit No. M-2009-082 
 
Dear Ms. Mikulas, 
 
On August 30, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
request to extend the due date for submitting corrective actions for problems cited in the inspection 
report and subsequent problem citation letter from November 2023 at the Parsons Mine, Permit File No. 
M-2009-082. The Operator has had ample time to revise the Mining and Reclamation Plan Maps, revise 
the narrative for Exhibits D and E, and update Exhibit L to reflect existing and proposed activities at the 
site. It is noted the oil and gas wells were being removed as early as 2018 and at that time the Operator 
was notified of the needed map revisions to account for their removal. The Operator is requesting an 
extension to the decision date from August 30 to October 30, 2024. The Division will only approve an 
extension of the due date to October 4, 2024.  
 
If the Operator is unable to submit the requested updated information, as required by the problem 
citations, by that date the Division will use existing information in the permit file to calculate a new 
financial warranty and issue any required surety increase on that date. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Julie Mikulas, Martin Marietta, Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com 
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